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RE-OPENING OF PLAINE CHAMPAGNE B103 ROAD  

The Public is hereby informed that major Slope Stabilisation Works being carried out by China 

International Water & Electric Corp at Chamarel, along Plaine Champagne Road B103 

(between Rhumerie de Chamarel and La Table du Currybou Restaurant) have been completed. 

In light of the above, Plaine Champagne Road B103 will be re-opened to traffic on 20th 

February 2025, as from 13:00 hrs. 

We thank you for your patience and cooperation throughout the road closure. 

February 2025 

 

 

 
 


